From: Sharon Neem <sneemsretreat@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 6:02 AM

To: City Council

Subject: Speeding on North Harvey Road

To the City Council,

We would like to report cars speeding up and down N. Harvey Road. It would be wonderful if a "25 MPH"
sign could be posted on the road as it is residential. We have children, pets, and deer crossing the road on
occasion, so it would be prudent to do so.

Rein and Sharon Neem



